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      Dear Prayer Partners        (6-27-2018) 
 

These are the events  you have prayed 
for  –  enjoy the  pictures  and give all 

glory to our awesome God! In the prisons and at the group home we are not allowed to 
take pictures. Participation is good and relationships develop. On our hikes we have met 
group home members and strangers, which allowed us to share from God’s Word spontaneously. It does not matter whether it was a 
planned meeting or an ad-hoc situation, God’s Word will do what it was sent for!  

   
Kurt teaching on “Cross-Cultural Evangelism” at the Prison Fellowship conference 
“Bringing Hope” in the beginning of June. 26 in attendance is a good number for 
Wyoming. We heard positive echoes. Keep praying that some will start the online 
training and will, after completion, join the local team. The concert at the Honor 
Farm was appreciated and added another inmate to our regular Bible study. The bi-
monthly Recovery Celebration was especially joyful with 2 musicians, Mary Ellen, 
our PF field director, and Ben Pasley, composer of “You are so good to me”, 
performing. Thanks a lot PF for coming to Fremont County, WY! 
 
 

Right: Pictures from the Lighthouse Bible Church VBS with 
scientific experiments, illustrating the Gospel. May God’s Word 
take roots and bring forth fruit in the lives of the 30 children who 
attended regularly. 
 
Below: Open Air pictures from Bengaye Heights and Beaver Creek. Left: Shoshanah 
distributing our new “Good Shepherd” picture card to the children. It was her favorite 
picture as a child.  One boy shed tears because he came late and did not receive this card. 
Of course he also got one! 

 
A “City Navajo” young man was on a team from Utah. It was nice to interview a Native believer, 

confirming the Gospel message. Truly our Savior loves all tribes! Thanks for praying and helping with this important ministry! 
 
Please remember, you receive this letter because at one point in the past you have asked for it. You can cancel any time, but of course 
we do hope that you will continue praying for us and the people that get to hear the “Best News of All News”! We are grateful for all 
our supporters and do wish you a blessed summer!   Yours in His Love   Kurt + Shoshanah 

                    

Address in the USA: Kurt Schäfli 
805, N. 2nd E. 
Riverton, WY 82501 

Address in Switzerland: Oswin Weidner 
Ringstrasse 12 
8483 Kollbrunn 

 

 T: ++1/307-856.9672 (8h behind Europe) 
E-Mail: wyoming@oaci.org 

T: 052/383 32 97     F: 052/383 32 96 
E-Mail: switzerland@oaci.org 

     
 

Donations in the U.S. to Central Office, P. O. Box D, Nazareth, PA 18064 (Schafli WY)  In Switzerland to: Post account 50-15678-3 
In Germany: OAC Missionsteams, Volksbank Siegerland IBAN: DE10 4606 0040 0658 7850 00 BIC: GENODEM1SNS Vermerk: OAC Schweiz 

Everywhere and by all means 
proclaiming Christ! 

1. Corinthians 9:22 

Isaiah	55:10-11	


